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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
 
GIVE OUR CHILDREN NEW HOPE: At Hope 
Secondary school- Beit Jala, We are looking with 
great expectations to cultivate our faithful efforts 
in making fundamental developments aiming at 
boosting the school sustainability, improve its 
performance and enhance its capacity. We are 
seeking to provide high-quality education for poor 
and deprived children in the Holy Land.  
 
Hope School is a unique initiative; we are a 
Christian school helping the poorest children in our 
part of the World. Most of our children come from very poor families, and cannot afford 
school fees or supplies. Unlike many schools in the Holy Land, Hope School never turns 
away a needy child on financial grounds. In addition to the schooling services provided in 
daytime, Hope School provides a dormitory and home-like place for 20 orphans and those 
who have no stable family environment. The cost of this policy is very, great given that the 
school receives no government or any other authority grants while very little is paid to us 
in school fees. Hope School relies to a great extent on gifts and donations from faithful 
friends and organizations around the world. UMC # Giving Tuesday is a great opportunity 
to help us extend our help to the marginalized children in our care.  
 
As we approach the holiday giving season, UMC #GivingTuesday (December 1st) is a 
moment to celebrate the spirit of cheerful Christian giving by making an online donation 
to Hope School advance # 12018A through The Advance. When you make an online 
donation on December 1st. you will unite with others to give back!  
 
UMC #GivingTuesday is part of an international movement to extend the spirit of giving 
thanks into the Advent season. It offers an opportunity to start off the holiday season with 
giving instead of getting by supporting organizations like Hope School advance # 12018A 
that are “activating love, transforming lives, and changing the world.”As you know, 100 
percent of all gifts made through The Advance directly support our work. Every gift made 
online through The Advance at www.umcmission.org/give on Dec. 1, 2015 will be matched 
up to $1 million.* 
 
Global Ministries will allocate matching funds dollar for dollar up to the first $1 
million in gifts to Advance projects received online on Dec. 1, 2015, between 12:00 
a.m. and 11:59 p.m. CT. A maximum of $2,500 per individual gift to a project will be 
dispersed as matching funds. A project may receive a maximum of $25,000 in 
matching funds. 
 
Thank you so much for your faithful support.  We hope you and your friends will join us by 
making a generous online gift online on December 1st. MARK YOUR CALANDERS! … 
“Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord, and he will repay him for his deed.” 
Proverbs 19:17  
 
Blessings  
Khader Saba  


